
REMEMBERING

Rudi Epp
March 1, 1948 - November 5, 2011

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Dave & Grace Loewen

Relation: Friend 

Grace & I wish to extend our condolences to Monica and her family. Our memories of him are a

generous and sincere individual; he would go the 'second mile' without hesitation. I recall Rudi's

struggles during his teen years, however, he certainly was able, with God's help, to move past those

issues, and lived a victorious Christian life. Even though we did not interact much in latter years, we

will miss him.

Tribute from Fraser Valley Gleaners

Relation: volunteer

Our thoughts and prayers are with the family.  Rudi was a volunteer at the Gleaners years ago.  We

remember him and his enccouraging smile.

Tribute from Ron & Viv Konrad

Relation: Friend

Viv & I want to send our condolences to Monica and her family. I got to know Rudi at the MCI in

Gretna & our paths crossed again in BC. We had many good times with Rudi & family & although we

have not had much contact we will miss him. I did meet Rudi a couple of times & he was so excited

about the work he was doing for the children in Mexico. He was a dedicated Christian. We were in

Wpg & were not able to attend on the 12th. Hopefully we can make contact. Ron & Viv

Tribute from Rudy Hiebert

Relation: Ex-co-worker & friend

Rudi will never be forgotten for his smile and contribution to making any day a better one.


